STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH

Tuly 26, 2002

Cole W.D. Stanton,

Product Manager

Technical Sales & Compliance
Fiberlock Technologies, Inc.
150 Dascomb Road

Andover MA 01810

RE: Reauthorization of L-B-C Lead Barrier Compound Type III / Child Guard Lead-
Based Paint Encapsulant '

Dear Mr. Stanton:

On March 1, 2000, this Department authorized L-B-C Lead Barrier Compound Type III /
child guard for use as a liquid lead-based paint encapsulant product in the State of
Connecticut pursuant to §19a-111c of the Connecticut General Statutes.

L-B-C Lead Barrier Compound Type III / child guard encapsulant is hereby reauthorized
for use as a liquid lead-based paint encapsulant product in the State of Connecticut.

The registry of authorized products is being revised by this Department to reflect the
reauthorization of L-B-C Lead Barrier Compound Type III. Until the revised registry is
published, you may use this letter as verification of reauthorization. Use of these products
must be consistent with all applicable laws, regulations, and manufacture’s directions and
in accordance with your submitted application materials.

Be advised that this reauthorization may be revoked or modified by the Department for
cause in accordance with Connecticut General Statute §19a-111c.

Should you have any questions or concerns in regard to this reauthorization, please
contact Mr. Alan J. Buzzetti, Supervisor, Lead Environmental Management Unit
at 860- 509-7299.

Thomas H. Furgala€k,
Director
Division of Environmental Health
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c:  Alan Buzzetti

Phone: (860) 509-7293
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